
 

   

 

 

Year 11 March Mock Catch-Up 

March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 11 student,                                         

 

Your child missed one or more of their mock exams over the last 2 weeks due to absence. 

These mocks provide essential information to ensure your child is fully prepared for their 

exams which begin shortly. 

As such, they will be catching up the missed exams this week in contingency sessions. Please 

remind them that punctual arrival to school and attendance remain critical. 

Any exams not caught up this week during school hours may need to be scheduled after 

school so that no further curriculum time is lost. 

We appreciate your support in continuing to relay the importance of this exam preparation 

and revision period. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Leanne Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher Achievement 

 

 


